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Ruislip Lido Trip 

On Thursday 16th June , nineteen children went on a trip to Ruislip Lido as a reward for excellent 

behaviour during the Summer term (no restraints, no visits to Holly and not requiring a visit to sup-

port).  All the children had a great day playing on the beach,  climbing on the wooden pirate ship 

and having fun getting soaked in the water splash zone. One parent also approached us to com-

ment on how well mannered and helpful several children were whilst her child was on the same play 

equipment as them saying, 'They are a credit to your school'.  A great day was had by all, and we 

are looking forward to the next Behaviour Reward activity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parent/ Carer Survey—following joint SEND inspection 

 
Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission recently carried out a joint inspection of the effectiveness 

of special educational needs and/or disabilities in the London Borough of Hounslow.  The Local Ar-

ea is required to produce a Written Statement of Action in response to identified weaknesses in the 

following areas: 

 

 Poor communication and a lack of co-production with partners, including the workforce, parents, 

carers, young people and other stakeholders; 

 Weak commissioning arrangements for therapies, meaning that some children and young people 

do not get the help they need early enough. In addition, there are unacceptable waiting times for 

some therapeutic assessment and support, including speech and language therapy and occupa-

tional therapy. 

 Weak quality assurance processes to evaluate the area’s work to bring about improvements 

across education, health and care. 

 

 

You can read the full report here: https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50184649  

 

 

An on-line survey for parents/carers to complete has been launched, so you can tell the Local Au-

thority what you think they should be focusing on.  The closing date for the survey is Friday 22nd 

July. 

 

https://haveyoursay.hounslow.gov.uk/sendiass-special-educational-needs-and-disability-information

-advice-and-support-service/parents-carers-survey-following-joint-send-inspect/ 

Parent Governor 
 

We currently need a 

parent governor to join 

our Governing Body. If 

you feel that you would 

like to join our team 

then please have a 

read through the letter 

that was sent out earlier 

this week. 
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